October 8, 2002

Kristi L. Koenig, MD, FACEP, Chief Consultant, Emergency Management Strategic Healthcare Group (EMSHG), was an invited speaker to the National American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP) meeting in Seattle, WA, October 6 - 9, 2002.   Dr. Koenig's presentations included "Derm and Doom:  The common rashes of chemical and biological terrorism"; "Who's in Charge:  Bioterrorism meets Bureaucracy"; and a briefing to the College's disaster experts on the work of the EMSHG Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) on preparing health care facilities for weapons of mass destruction attacks.  She also moderated a panel on medical surveillance for bioterrorism.  Approximately 4,000 emergency physicians from throughout the country and overseas attended the meeting.
